NEW POLICY
WINTER STORM / EMERGENCY CLOSURE

Cobber Kids will now follow the Fargo School system closures.

Fargo has less storm delays because they have less rural children.

This may seem confusing to you that Cobber Kids is in Moorhead and following a
Fargo policy. Hopefully this will be helpful to some of you.

We will try this and see how it works.

Please add the Fargo Public Schools to your Facebook likes. Check their web
page-

Fargo.k12.nd.us

You can also check the Inforum for updates.

If Fargo has a 2 hour delay we will open at 10:00. This is because our roads are
often not cleared before 10:00. Moorhead Public Works clears our area.

Our number one priority is keeping children safe.



